
Halwin Headlines 

Friday 6th December 2024 

It has been another busy week at Halwin! We started with a lovely visit to Trinity Church. 

All three classes enjoyed learning about the chapel, decorating the Christmas Tree and 

watching the Open the Book team read and perform the Christmas story. And today, 

we’ve finished the week with a fascinating morning workshop with Mark Ellis from the 

David Shepherd Wildlife Foundation learning about the savannah environment and it’s 

animals as well as the work of the DSWF. In other news, Robins have been writing letters 

to Father Christmas and practising the nativity play. Owls have been inspired in their writ-

ing by ‘The Snowman’ by Raymond Briggs and Kingfishers have been looking closely at 

how they can use passive voice and parenthesis in their writing.  

Thank you to the parents who completed the recent parent survey for our PINS project 

and to those who attended the parent session after school on Tuesday to meet Lauren 

Ladd, our project lead. It is really important for us to ensure you as parents are well in-

formed and have the opportunity to have your voice heard. 

Well done to everyone who entered the Snow Globe colouring competition run by Zen 

Educate, our supply agency. We have sent them the entries and will keep our fingers 

crossed for some winners! 

Next week, children are invited to wear Christmas Jumpers or Christmas party clothes on 

Wednesday (for Christmas lunch) and Thursday for the Christmas Performance. Polite 

reminder that if children have not ordered Christmas Lunch, they will need a home 

packed lunch. For the Christmas Performance, each family has been allocated two seats 

for each performance (2.15pm and 6pm). Children should arrive back at school at 5.50pm 

on Thursday for the evening performance. Please can children who have lines, ensure 

they practice their lines at home this weekend. Robins class have been given costumes to 

wear so could they please wear a vest and leggings/shorts. 

Mrs Ellis, the new Kingfishers class teacher, visited Halwin on Wednesday. She was excit-

ed to meet everyone and we can now confirm she will be starting full-time straight after 

Christmas on Monday 6th January.  

Finally, please check your Parent Pay account. Mrs Gee has been busy updating the ac-

counts with lunches and wrap around fees. We understand that these bills will be coming 

all at once at Christmas time and would be happy to talk about a payment plan if needed.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Confidence Aspiration Resilience Enjoyment 

Next week’s lunch menu week 3 

Get in touch 
 

You can contact us via 
phone or email. 

 
01209 860329  

 
halwinsecretary@croftymat.org  

 
Wrap-Around Care 

Booking Link attached. 

Attendance 

We aim for all our    
children to have at least 

97% attendance 
throughout the year.   

Overall attendance for 
this week was 96.11%   

 

See below for the at-
tendance for each class 

last week. 

 

Robins: 93.85% 

Owls: 95.63% 

Kingfishers: 97.78% 

mailto:halwinsecretary@croftymat.org


Halwin Heroes 
This year we will be celebrating our Star of the Week and CARE champions every week! 

Confidence Aspiration Resilience Enjoyment 

 

Confidence  

 

Sophie 

 

Aspiration 

 

Valencia 

  

Resilience 

 

Alfie M 

  

Enjoyment 

  

 

Sam 

 

Team Points 

 

Blue— 158 

Red—118 

Green— 185 

Yellow—137 

 

 

 

Star of the 
Week 

 

Robins 
 

Arlo 

  

Owls 
 

Zephyr 

  

 Kingfishers 
 

Connor 

 

Maths Whizz 

Hall of Fame 
 

Owls: Henry, Poppy, Rupert B, Rupert H-M, 

Sophie, Marley, Mason, Paisley, Zephyr 
 

Kingfishers:  Amelia, Connor, Eli, Kai, Lloyd, 

Luna, Nicholas, Penny, Alex,  



Confidence Aspiration Resilience Enjoyment 

Notices and Events 
 

School Christmas Performance photo in the newspaper 

The Packet newspaper are running a spread of photos of school Christmas performances in December. 

We will take a photo during our dress rehearsal next week. We will use the photo permissions previous-

ly completed but do let the school office know if you have changed your mind and do or do not now 

wish your child to be included in the photo for the Packet newspaper. 

 

Autumn 2 Family learning sessions 

After the success of our first sessions, we are excited to invite you to join your child in class again this 

term. One parent per child due to space. Sorry we are unable to accommodate siblings.  

Please use the booking links below to book your place: 

Owls – Geography – Mon 9th Dec 2.15pm https://forms.gle/Xc9iaFtjZESKf5Qg9 

Kingfishers – DT – Tuesday 17th Dec 2.15pm https://forms.gle/8oHK9tTpJKD84M3S7 

 

Kooth Parent Workshop opportunity 

Supporting your child with Emotionally Based School Avoidance (EBSA) open to all parents and car-
ers of children and young people aged 10+, sign up here.  

 

 

Upcoming online Parent/Carer workshops with our Mental Health Practitioner —sign up links: 

I am attaching the posters and these links again. The MHST team said they have had a brilliant re-
sponse and lots of parents signing up. There are still spaces and time to sign up if you haven’t already: 

Behaviour Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/1PwGDXSQ40 

Sleep Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/7ac7qHLPhc 

Worry Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/YR5MeEwtEF 

Resilience Workshop - https://forms.office.com/e/TE2UmBZrHK 

 

https://forms.gle/Xc9iaFtjZESKf5Qg9
https://forms.gle/8oHK9tTpJKD84M3S7
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fshare.hsforms.com%2f1zn_7zR0kRhOVBkuXxWcqLAc5dpg&c=E,1,DUMLRnljC7FGztIC-4R-MyU8N6tWrWMj5mIFMbszt9R8VVNPMrzySUBdAxK3ymViEwpOwJM6-QaZJhKoRiQ4VdsgUBhGbAZJNVe6zttwHQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fshare.hsforms.com%2f1zn_7zR0kRhOVBkuXxWcqLAc5dpg&c=E,1,DUMLRnljC7FGztIC-4R-MyU8N6tWrWMj5mIFMbszt9R8VVNPMrzySUBdAxK3ymViEwpOwJM6-QaZJhKoRiQ4VdsgUBhGbAZJNVe6zttwHQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2f1PwGDXSQ40&c=E,1,qbTaE0Rb-sDiNhyQHeRX2MW7JAJH1ixWtxko_x9AANMcER3sRpDgX6vNnB2tDwhdUGyh2BEs1mibBrQZyn9kCnidKTXpbVst7982YtAkFTEjI_s5gvj8&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2f7ac7qHLPhc&c=E,1,FnsLSf9TXmy0m_7n0fsKB6RIlLWotM7RHuOAQHK1xlb3nNEpu-dWzP208HCB35oX56u_q3jEJfubiZTbu-6W0fDcIA60UhBrqNuK9qB6Ywc,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2fYR5MeEwtEF&c=E,1,zun3k_CC-IVi9LEQmCO7Ph9bitUUQ6IgCFbs038S0NP7D4xYn_QkDmxe_Ug-3AVqytOVeaznamJCUweBUVrROnRfCxRsxW1jwKAY9ttdUCTufiIZy3z3&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2fTE2UmBZrHK&c=E,1,vRuWN7G5xiBA-x_4uoNmUFMO13kCL12Pa42Csa4r_wd2NQZ6alm5cxl0TyjoCCYpJJffMJhCLteNhW9b184HDLUzV4JmUFeR375bSWzicilH4VNzQnQ,&typo=1






Confidence Aspiration Resilience Enjoyment 

Notices and Events 
 

Attendance 

The updated attendance policy is available on the school website: https://halwin.croftymat.org/  

 



Confidence Aspiration Resilience Enjoyment 

Diary dates 
 

 
Monday 9th December Owls Family Learning — Geography 

Wednesday 11th December Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Performance 2.15pm & 6pm 

Friday 13th December TTRS Hub Challenge starts 

Tuesday 17th December Kingfishers Family Learning — DT 

Thursday 19th December 
Kingfishers Trip—Pantomine @Helston CC 

Friends of Halwin Christmas Fair 

Friday 20th December 
Parent Assembly  

End of Autumn Term 

Monday 6th January Start of Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January Halwin Hive Family session—hall 

Wednesday 8th January Swimming begins—Owls and Kingfishers 

Tuesday 14th January MTC Parent Workshop for Y3 and Y4 parents 

Tuesday 21st January Internet Safety Parent Workshop 

Thursday 30th January Will Keating workshops TBC 

Thursday 31st January Eco-Council visit to Paradise Park 

Friday 7th February NSPCC Number Day 

Friday 14th February  Parent Assembly & FoH Bake Sale 


























